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Dear Resident/Occupier 
 
Faversham Residents’ Parking Scheme – Proposed Extension Edith Road 
 
You may recall previous consultation regarding the proposed extension of the 
Faversham Residents’ Parking Scheme to include Edith Road in Faversham. 
 
A report, which included comments from the recent design consultation, was 
submitted to the Swale Joint Transportation Board at their meeting in December 
2021. 
 

The Joint Transportation Board recommended that the extension of the existing 

Residents’ Parking Scheme to include Edith Road, Faversham be progressed, and 

the amended plan following consultation comments, be implemented. A copy of the 

updated plan can be found on the reverse of this letter. The minor alterations related 

to the two existing vehicle accesses, and these alterations were implemented 

following liaison with the properties directly affected. 

A Traffic Regulation Order for the proposed extension has now been drafted and will 

be advertised from 4th March 2022, with a deadline for the submission of formal 

objections and indications of support of midday on Friday 25th March 2022.  

Comments received during this formal consultation will be submitted in a report to the 

Joint Transportation Board to consider at their meeting in June 2022.  The TRO will 

be advertised via temporary signs on lamp columns in Edith Road and in the local 

press. 

If you require further information, please email engineers@swale.gov.uk 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Engineering  
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